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New  Associate  –  Graeme  J.
Quinn
Graeme  J.  Quinn  has  joined  our  firm  as  an  associate  and
practices out of our Oak Brook office. Graeme graduated from the
University of Notre Dame School of Law in 2015, and cum laude
from Loyola University Chicago in 2011. He represents school
districts and municipalities in a wide array of areas, including
litigation, employment matters, property tax appeals and general
school and municipal law. Prior to joining the firm, Graeme
spent two years as an assistant attorney general within the
General Law Bureau working primarily in administrative review
and civil prosecutions and nearly three years as an assistant
state’s  attorney  in  Kankakee  County  working  in  the  civil
division.
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